CPHS Daily Announcements 9/16/2025

The Detroit trip is about a month away! We will have a meeting next Friday, Sept. 26, during flex.
There are still seats available if you want to join. Bring $150 to Ms. Shields in B214 to get a spot.

The Homecoming dance is October 11. We will begin selling tickets this Wednesday during both
lunches and before/after school in B214. Tickets will be $15 this week, $20 next week and $25 the
week of the dance. Want to bring a guest to the dance?¢ The guest passes are digital. Send Ms.
Shields an email asking for a guest pass. She will send you the form to fill out. Yes, you need to buy a
ticket for your guest. If you have any questions, email Ms. Shields.

2024-25 yearbooks are here! If you ordered a copy, you can pick yours up from Mr. Avram (Mrs.
Vanderwood's sub) in room B107, before school, during advisory or during yearbook class (6th hour).
Also, if you know a class of 2025 graduate, please let them know their yearbook is here!

Juniors and Seniors - Fall is the time for college, frade school, and military reps to visit our school. Each
Monday, make sure to check Flexisched to see who's coming that week and sign up if it is a school or
military branch you would like more information on. The University of Michigan will be here tomorrow!

Seniors- Speaking of college, Your counselors will host a college application info session this Friday,
Sept. 19. It's a review of last spring’s session—come if you need a refresher or missed it! Sign up under
Ms. Stornant’s flexisched.

Are you driving yourself to school this year? If so, make sure you have a CPHS parking permit on your
car! They cost $10. You can register your car in the front office.

Looking to help make CPHS more inclusive and be a leader? Then join the Youth Activation
Committee next week Friday during Flex for our first meeting of the year. This club will meet at least
once a month during Flex and is a great way to get involved in the school and our Unified activities.
If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Hovenkamp.

Are you interested in playing unified basketball, bocce, or volleyballe Then please email Mrs.
Hovenkamp so we can get your required forms to you before the season starts. These forms are
good for 3 years and will allow you to play any unified sport. Questions, see Mrs. Hovenkamp.

Are you interested in playing on this year's Powder Puff team? There will be two games this year!
Freshman vs Sophomores and Juniors vs. Seniors! The games will be held on Monday, October 6. See
Miss Veneman to pick up a permission slip. Slips are due 10/01!

Good luck to all of our athletes that are competing today! Make it Happen CPHS!

Happy Birthday: Evan B., Abbi B.,

It's a great day to be a Panther!



